
21/10/2020 

MRS Adele Heasman 
63 Boyle ST 
BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 
adele.heasman23@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1167 - 9 Francis Street DEE WHY NSW 2099

As a resident of the Northern Beaches and a frequent attendee of New Life Baptist Church at 
28 Fisher Rd Dee Why, I wish to give my support for the DA2020/1167 for the following 
reasons:
1. Affordable housing - the part of the development that includes social housing will contribute 
to the Northern Beaches Council's Affordable Housing Policy and provide much needed 
accommodation - this design will become an example for other developments on the Northern 
Beaches
2. Conference/Function centre - the development once completed will increase the availability 
of affordable community space for local residents, businesses and community groups to hire

The development as a whole will contribute positively to the community around it and should 
be supported.
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